
Work 11 - 15 shifts in our first three months, receive a bonus of:

Work 6 - 10 shifts in our first three months, receive a bonus of: £250

£500

£750

£1000

Work 16 - 20 shifts in our first three months, receive a bonus of:

Work 21+ shifts in our first three months, receive a bonus of:

Join our new

OOH service

for Somerset

If you would like to work with us or have any questions, please email ddooh.somerset@nhs.net

receive up to

£1000
as a thank you
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April 13, 2018

Dear Clinical Colleague

Countdown has begun
Further to our recent correspondence, I’m sure you will be aware that the transition of Somerset out-of-hours 
service to Devon Doctors is less than three weeks away [30.04.18].

While we’re already enjoying excellent engagement with clinicians across Somerset, we wanted to take this 
opportunity to remind you of some of Devon Doctors’ key attributes:

l Not-for-profit social enterprise
l Twenty-year track record of providing out-of-hours services
l Salaried or sessional opportunities
l Clinically led, with a strong emphasis on training and education
l Supportive culture, environment, and team ethos

We have listened to your concerns about indemnity and all employed clinicians will have their costs paid or 
reimbursed. In addition, all clinicians, whether employed or sessional, will also enjoy the following benefits:

l Competitive rates of pay
l NHS Pension
l Incentive bonus scheme [see above]

So what happens next? Your role is essential; we need the support of clinicians such as yourself to help us fill 
the rota and provide an improved service. If you haven’t already, I would encourage you to contact 
ddooh.somerset@nhs.net and we can provide you with more information about the opportunities available – 
your sign-up can be fast tracked with just the following information:

l GMC number
l Copy of indemnity insurance

We are confident that should you undertake any shifts for us you will quickly come to appreciate that Devon 
Doctors is an excellent employer, which values its staff and goes the extra mile to provide the best-possible 
care for patients.

So, if you’re interested in working with us, or have any questions about our plans, please do email 
ddooh.somerset@nhs.net and we’ll get back to you as quickly as possible.

Yours faithfully

Dr Mark Eggleton
Medical Director 
Devon Doctors
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